
 

ASX ANNOUNCEMENT 

Appointment of Alternate Director 
 
 
On 24 May 2019 the Company announced that the Executive Chairman Barry Irvin will take 
a period of leave to recover from surgery. By way of update to this, it is likely that Mr Irvin’s 
leave will extend for around 6 months as he undergoes chemotherapy to address the 
cancer that was dealt with in his surgery. Mr Irvin has appointed long time director Max 
Roberts as his alternate director for the duration of his leave. Mr Roberts will also act as 
Chairman of the Board of directors during this period. 
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For further information please contact  

Paul van Heerwaarden 
Chief Executive Officer 
Bega Cheese Limited 
ABN 81 008 358 503 
www.begacheese.com.au 

02 6491 7720 

 

 

 


